
Wiltshire Council 

Council 

20 February 2018 

Councillor Questions Update 

Questions Received 

1. A total of 2 questions from Councillors have been received since the last meeting of Full 

Council on 17 October 2017.  
 

2. Details of questions submitted are shown at Appendix 1. Both questions were received 

ahead of the deadline for receipt of written responses, which are included at Appendix 2. 
 

3. The Chairman will go through the questions and responses and, as is customary, take 

them as read and giving the questioner an opportunity to ask one relevant supplementary 

question for each question submitted. In accordance with Paragraph 58 of Part 4 of the 

Constitution members were requested to submit their questions in priority order.  

 

Proposal 
 

4. To receive the questions as detailed. 
 

Kieran Elliott, Senior Democratic Services Officer 

Appendix 1 - Councillor Questions Summary 
Appendix 2 - Questions and Responses 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Appendix 1 - Councillor Submitted Questions Summary 

Questions for Council (attached at Appendix 2) 
 

Ref Questioner Date 
Received 

Written 
or 
Verbal 

Subject Cabinet Member  

18-01 Cllr Ian Thorn 02/02/18 Written Grove Youth Centre Cllr Toby Sturgis 

18-02 Cllr Ian Thorn 02/02/18 Written CIL Projects in Calne Cllr Toby Sturgis 

 


